
23/03/2019 

MS Meisha Rudd 
44 Beacon Hill RD 
Beacon hill NSW 2100 
Meish@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

I would like to express my concern and opposition to this development. This is a small but 
important parcel of vegetation/bush land and anyone who spends a few minutes here even 
though it backs an industrial area will see that there is an abundance of wild life hanging onto 
the small bit of habitat left, it appears it’s part of an important wildlife corridor through the 
remaining bushel land. I feel there should be some bush land left interspersed between the 
light industrial, housing as well - from all we know about looking after our remaining trees and 
bush land - once it’s gone it’s gone for good, and for what? I strong oppose this development 
and would like to see better use of the space that is there already. I hope that council will listen 
and investigate what their environmental impacts investigation reports. Council works hard to 
help protect what’s remaining bushland, Brookvale or Bilgola should be no different. 

Sent: 23/03/2019 4:27:36 PM
Subject: Online Submission


